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Feb. 10, 2011 - The Fannin County Family Crisis Center will be holding their 4th annual You
Hold the Key fundraiser dinner Feb. 26 at the First Baptist Church Community Building in
Bonham at 6 p.m. Donations are being accepted for items for the silent auction as well as live
auction. Donations may be dropped at the FCFCC offices at the VA Hospital in Bonham or call
for pick up.

  

Tickets are available now from any board member or by calling the Fannin County Family Crisis
Center at 903-583-7694. Proceeds will go to assist in the move to the new offices for the Fannin
County Family Crisis Center.
  For more information or questions, contact Trena Campbell at 903-583-7694.
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